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Source:  Leonidas Polk to Charles Barney, 2 December 1859, sent from Savannah, 
“Correspondence, 1859” folder, Charles Barney Papers, University Archives. 
 

*** 
 

“My dear sir,  
Your letter to Bp. Otey in Memphis has been forwarded to me here.  I regret to learn you should 
have been so annoyed but you must tell those good people to have patience a little & all shall be 
well.  I wrote a few days ago I would be at University Place by the 10th & all will then take 
measures to put all further trouble at an end.   
In haste, etc. 
Leonidas Polk” 
 


